
 

NEWS RELEASE 
 
Date: 02-27-2024 
Contact: Udell Vigil, public information officer 
Phone: (575) 642-5339 

 
Notice of Discolored Water   

 
Some customers in the Camino Real Regional Utility Authority (CRRUA) service area are 
experiencing discolored water this morning due to system maintenance operations. 
 
CRRUA technicians are currently addressing the situation. 
 
The water is safe to consume. 
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